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Eubank Creek, LLC, Application 12972
Agenda Item # F-10

On September 14, 2021, the assigned planner received a call from a member of the public
who is concerned that the project is using a diversion from Eubank Creek for irrigation.
According to the commenter, Eubank Creek used to be a salmon bearing watercourse and the
size of the project is concerning. The commenter also expressed their concern regarding the
number of permits being approved in this neighborhood. 

The commenter preferred to remain anonymous. Please share this information with the
Planning Commission.

Thank you,

Abbie Strickland
Planner - Cannabis Services Division
Planning and Building Department
(707) 445-7541
3015 H Street  |  Eureka, CA  95501
Email: astrickland@co.humboldt.ca.us
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